YOU ARE INVITED TO A VIRTUAL COMMUNITY OPEN HOUSE

PC Urban is pleased to invite you to an online neighbourhood meeting to share their proposed redevelopment of the
”Cask and Keg” property located at 856 - 858 Esquimalt Road.

LN When: Tuesday, September 16t, 2021
% A 2 Tony Time: 5:30 p.m. —6:00 p.m.
Meeting Registration Link: https://www.pcurban.ca/esquimalt/

Details:

- Tune into this zoom open house to learn more about the
proposed development variance permit application.

- Speak with the architecture and development team;

- Provide feedback and learn about this exciting redevelopment of
Esquimalt’s gateway.

For more information, contact Niall at: 250-514-8429
niall@ascendplanning.ca
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